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Notice of Commencement 

Haldimand County  

Cayuga Master Servicing Plan Update 
 

THE STUDY 

 

Haldimand County has initiated a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) to update the 
Master Servicing Plan (MSP) prepared in 2010 for 
the community of Cayuga. The purpose of this study 
is to update the four (4) servicing components of the 
2010 Cayuga MSP (water, wastewater, stormwater 
and transportation) to reflect updated land use and 
growth forecasts in the study area.  
 
Project information is being posted to the County’s 
website to allow stakeholders an opportunity to 
review project materials and updates associated with 
this proposed project. All those interested in the 
project are invited to view the project information on 
the County’s website: “Cayuga Master Servicing 
Plan Update - Haldimand County” (opens in web 
browser). 
 

 

 

COMMENTS 

 

Public and agency consultation is a key element of the process and input will be sought throughout the 

study to inform the evaluation. A mailing list for notification of study status and opportunities for public input 

is being compiled. If you wish to add your contact information to the Cayuga Master Servicing Plan study 

mailing list, or if you have any questions regarding the study, please contact one of the people listed below. 

 

Jane Wilson, P. Eng. Philip Wilson, C.E.T., PMP 

Municipal Infrastructure and Planning Market Chief 

J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 

107-450 Speedvale Ave W 

Guelph, ON  N1H 7Y6 

Phone: 226-780-7487 

Email: jwilson@jlrichards.ca 

Manager – Water and Wastewater Engineering 

Haldimand County, Administration Building 

53 Thorburn St. S. 

Cayuga, ON  N0A 1E0 

Phone: 905-318-5932 ext. 6431 

Email: pwilson@haldimandcounty.on.ca 

Haldimand County is conducting this study according to the requirements of Phase 1 and 2 of the Municipal 

Class Environmental Assessment process which is an approved process under the Environmental 

Assessment Act. This Master Plan is being completed with sufficient detail to fulfill the requirements for 

Schedule ‘B’ projects (Approach 2). 

Haldimand County will collect information in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. Except for personal information, all comments will become part of the public 

record. If you have any accessibility requirements to participate in this project, please contact a Project 

Team member listed above. 

This notice was originally issued on August 15, 2024. 

https://www.haldimandcounty.ca/cayugamsp/
https://www.haldimandcounty.ca/cayugamsp/

